



KS1 SATS

Next week our Year 2 children will be completing their KS1 SATS assessments. These tests are not the final outcome for pupils and quality assure teacher judgements. We are mindful that we do not want parents to put any unnecessary pressure on the children especially after the last few years. All information and timetables for the tests are on the school website in the Year 2 area.

https://www.hstb.co.uk/year-2/

The results of the teacher assessments will be communicated to parents at the end of the year along with their end of year report. Please support your children by being positive and encouraging and ensuring they are in school on time. Thankyou



Queen's

Jubilez

On Thursday the 9th June we will be holding celebrations for the Queens platinum Jubiliee. We will ask children to come dressed in colours that represent the Queen and Country. We will be holding a field picnic party over lunchtime and all classes have been completing portraits of the queen for the open gallery on Friday the 9th June for parents to view from 2.30pm in the hall.

Coffee Morning is Back!!

We look forward to seeing our parents coming along to the coffee morning this week. It has been a while and we are ready to start planning some new events. This week we will be looking at the Queens jubiliee events, planning upcoming fund raising events and catching up with a tea, coffee and cake!! We look forward to seeing you!



SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK!

Micah Kingham & Jessica Maculova HSTB Ricycle angels looking after the environment!!

<u>SAFEGUARDING NOTICE</u>: Please note if you have a concern safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person

Super Attendance!!

Best attenders last week were 5HI 99.3% Well Done!

Whole school attendance for the week was 95.6%.

Attendance for the year so far is at 93.1%

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness will be required.

Class	% Attendance
5HI	99.3%
6W	99.0%
6F	98.9%
2C	97.4%
RM	97.4%
5P	96.8%
1C	95.4%
4SM	94.8%
3C	94.7%
RB	94.0%
3M	93.2%
2B	93.1%
1D	93.0%
4B	92.0%

Please ensure your child comes to school every day. If your child is poorly, please remember to call school on <u>01274 545019 option 1</u>, to let us know the reason.

PLEASE SUPPORT US TO IMPROVE ATTENDANCE.

NEWSLETTER WEEK ENDING

Upcoming events!

Thursday 19th May 3.30pm - Year 3 Nell Bank Meeting

Friday 20th May 9am – 3M Class Assembly

Monday 23rd – 26th May – Year 2 SATS Assessments

Thursday 26th May 9am – 2B Class Assembly

Friday 27th May 3.15pm – School Closes for half term.

Tuesday 7th June 8.35am – School Opens

Wednesday 8th June 5.30pm – New Reception Meeting

Thursday 9th June – Queens Jubilee celebrations

20^{th} MAY 2022